
RECEPTION NATIVITY 2023
Our rehearsals for this year’s nativity performance THE SLEEPY ﻿SHEPHERD are well underway.

Please note – 
All pupils will take part in both performances - please inform school if your child is unable to
attend the evening performance ASAP.
All costumes will be provided by school. 

If you would like to practise out nativity songs at home, the tracks for our nativity 'The Sleepy
Shepherd' can be found on our website by visiting -

https://www.avondaleschool.co.uk/the-sleepy-shepherd 
you will need to use the password Shepherd123 to access.

Final Arrangements for the Reception Nativity Performance on 
the afternoon of Monday 18th December at 2.15pm

The performance will take place in the main school hall and start at 2.15pm.

Doors will be opened at 2.00pm.

You can  enter school via the gate on Durham road, through the door near the kitchen / minibus.

All Reception pupils will take part in this performance.

After the performance, pupils will return to the Reception unit and can be collected as normal at the end
of the day. 

Final arrangements for the Reception Nativity Performance 
on the evening of Tuesday 19th December - 6.00pm

The performance will take place in the main school hall and start at 6pm.

Doors will be opened at 5.30pm for drop off and children should be back at school no later than 5.50pm

Parking will be available on the school yard. Entrance into school from the yard will be via the Year 6 door
in the corner near the hall. 

You can also enter school via the gate on Durham road, through the door near the kitchen / minibus.

All Reception pupils will meet in the school gym.

Your child will get changed into their costume at school, so should come wearing their school uniform.

Your child should wear their school shoes on their feet

Due to the volume of children, once you drop off your child in the gym please keep hold of their coat.

If you are not able to stay for the evening performance, you must return to school to collect your child at
6.30pm

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask a member of the EYFS team or contact the office.

Thank you 

The EYFS TEAM

Christmas is coming...
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